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December 9, 2019 
 
Dear families, 
 
This letter is to inform you that we had an incident at our school today. 
 
The issue today involved reports of a weapon sale at the school. Hamilton Police Service responded 
quickly. The weapon turned out to be an airsoft (replica) gun. 
 
We want you to know that student safety is of the utmost importance. 
 
As a reminder to the entire school community, weapons of any kind should never be brought to school. 
We are committed to making our school a caring place that is safe for learning. Every student deserves 
to feel and be safe in school, on the school grounds, on the school bus and at school events and 
activities. We know safety is essential to learning. Please review HWDSB’s Code of Conduct with your 
child. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact our school. If your child requires further support, please 
contact our guidance office. 
 
We thank all parents, guardians and students for their understanding. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Randy Gallant 
Principal 
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